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We have been busy this week really getting into our new project. We 
have been finding out about Tutankhamum and the discovery of his 
tomb by archaeologist Howard Carter and doing our own research about 
Ancient Egypt. Next week we will be learning about the digestive system 
in Science and linking that to our learning about mummification which 
we are all very excited about! 

In Maths this week we have been recapping 3D shapes and focusing on 
the properties of pyramids, even exploring how to make nets of both 
square-based and triangular-based pyramids. There was amazing 
adaptability and teamwork displayed throughout the investigation.  

 

 

 

In English this week we have been writing diary entries as if we were 
Howard Carter discovering Tutankhamun’s tomb and next week we will 
be using all that we have learnt to write biographies of the pharoah 
himself. 

Reminders: 

 Festival of Youth Dance – Wednesday 12th February – letters went 
home this week, please return as soon as possible. 

 Continue to practise times tables 
 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


